
June 21,2007 

Chris Tooker, Manager 
California Energy Commission 
Systems Assessment and Facilities Siting 
1516grnStreet 
Sacramento, CA 9581 4-551 2 

Subject: Proposed Regulations Governing an Electric Transmission Corridor Designation 
Process 

Dear Mr. Tooker; 

SDG&E has reviewed the proposed regulations for corridor designation (version 
delivered to us on June 8, 2007). I've attached SDG&E's recommendations for your 
review. 

We also look forward to participating in the CEC Workshop planned for June 29, 2007. 
SDG&E will be represented by Allen Trial (Regulatory Attorney), Chris Terzich (Principal 
Land Planner), and myself (Land Planning Supervisor). 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me. 

Sincerely, 

Tom G. Acuna 
Land Planning Supervisor 
San Diego Gas & Electric 
(858) 637-3701 
TGAc 
8315 Century Park Court 
CP21 E 
San Diego, CA 921 123-1 548 

cc: 	 Chris Terzich, SDG&E 

Allen Trial, Sempra Energy Corporate Center 



